
 
 
 
March 2020 
 
Dear Grade UPK Families, 
 
Your child’s UPK teachers have provided some information for you to use to help your UPK’er practice his or 
her skills at home. We understand that providing for your families’ well being is the first priority. If you have 
any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to ask!  
 
Your child’s teachers can communicate with you through email.  
 
I have listed the grade UPK teachers’ emails below: 
 
Bridget_Aina@gateschili.org 
 
Tara_Griffin@gateschili.org 
 
Mary_Steiner@gateschili.org 
 
Jason_Vanaernum@gateschili.org 
 
 
Please feel free to email me with any questions.   
 
Lisa_McGary@gateschili.org 
 
 
Thank you and best to all. 
 
Mrs. McGary  
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